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Village of The Branch – Planning Board Meeting 

April 19, 2017 

 

The Planning Board meeting of the Village of The Branch was held in the Village Hall, 40 Route 

111, Smithtown, NY 11787, at seven p.m. on April 19, 2017.  The following persons were 

present: 

 

Libby Smith- Chairman    Christine Cozine – Village Clerk     

Marie Zere - Member 

Dennis Ryan - Member 

David Wetzel- Member (arrived 7:35) 

 

 

 

 

Chairman Libby Smith called the meeting to order at 7:17pm.   

 

Since Acadia did not show up to the meeting, the Board discussed section 81-64 of the Code and 

how it applies to Acadia. The Chairman asked if it should be seasonal or all year long. The snow 

equipment originally was seasonal thing for Acadia not all year long. The Board is leaning 

towards having all things listed on the site plan. In addition, all vehicles need license plates, want 

to know what the “extra” snow equipment is, and another point brought up was if they bring 

equipment in on a trailer, does the trailer need license plate?  

 

There was a brief discussion of the Mayer Building and whether it was going to be moved from 

current location to the Historical Society property. 

 

 

Chairman Smith made a motion to close the meeting. Marie Zere seconded the motion, which 

was approved unanimously.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:50 pm. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Christine Cozine 

Village Clerk  


